Planning for Growth (2015)

Charter

Background:

College Station ISD has seen a marked uptick in enroliment growth the past two school years.
For years, the district added 300-350 students a year. Over the past two years, the district
has added over 1,350 students. Based on the increased number of students and the
capacities of our schools, the time has come to determine the need and timing for additional
campuses

Committee Purpose:

The purpose of the 2015 Planning for Growth Committee (PFG) is to review CSISD
enrollment history and projections, the state of current facilities and long range facilities plans,
and other potential capital needs.

Committee Responsibilities:

Based on the review of the information above, the PFG committee will make a
recommendation to the Board of Trustees on whether or not to pursue a bond election,
potential timing of a bond election and potential projects to be included this bond program.

Proposed Dates:

Thursday, February 26, 2015
Thursday, March 5, 2015

Thursday, March 26, 2015
Wednesday, April 1, 2015

Thursday, April 16, 2015 (If Necessary)



